
KILGORE MEMORIAL LIBRARY: 
 NEED TO KNOW  

THE LIBRARY IS CLOSED

ALTERNATIVES TO VISITING THE LIBRARY
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FOR MORE INFORMATION FOLLOW:

PROGRAMS 

MARCH 31 to April 6

 
The closure of the library to the public has been extended until May 6.
NOTE:  This is a fluid situation and changes are happening all the time.  
For current updates please follow us at:  
https://www.facebook.com/kilgore.york/
Website:  libraries.ne.gov/york/                                     

 

NEW: Watch for Doodles with Courtney on our Facebook page starting this
Thursday, April 2, @ 10:00 a.m.  
NEW: Trivia Night via Zoom.  Tuesday, April 7 @ 6:30 p.m.  Watch our Facebook page
for instructions or email jtidei@cityofyork.net for details.
Don't forget -- Virtual Storytime with Mrs. B!  Every Friday through April, at 10 a.m.
on Facebook Live!  
 

Utilize the drop box for returns, chat services and electronic resources including e-
books, online magazines and audiobooks available through the Library's website at
https://libraries.ne.gov/york/   

https://www.yorknewstimes.com/
and 

http://www.fourcorners.ne.gov/
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(or sooner, if anything changes!)

NEED SOMETHING TO READ?
We have free, gently used books available in the Little Library boxes outside of the
library doors.  Donations for this project may be made by placing gently used items
in our regular book return.  Your generosity has been amazing!  THANK YOU!


